
Agenda Item: Replace 6 AED devices that are at end of life throughout City/Utility Departments and ad a 

2nd unit to the Water Department. 

 

Requested By: Steve Krueger, Water Superintendent 

 

Background: 6 AED devices purchased by the City in 2002 and 2005 have come to end of life and are no 

longer supported by the manufacturer. Pads and batteries are also no longer available from the 

manufacturer or as an aftermarket item, and most of them have recently or will soon expire. Attached 

statement from Phillips. Units expired are as follows 2- Electric, 1 – Water, 1 – Waste Water, 1 – Street, 

1 – Community Center. Water is requesting a second unit due to how our vehicles are deployed during 

the workday. 5 other units in the City are still supported and request is for like units to keep training 

simple. Electric Department has had a successful use of their AED in the public saving a life in the past. 

Quotes were requested from the manufacturer’s in-house sales rep and 2 other entities. 

 

Financial Impact: 3 quotes requested, low price is $11,511.50 plus freight from Cardio Partners for all 7 

units, or $1,644.50 each. 

 

Funding Source: Request ARPA Funds to be used for this if not Water Department will buy all to get 

pricing and bill departments as needed for their units. 


